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Temporary Road Closure on S.R. 61 (Old Crawfordville Highway) 

 

Chipley – Motorists traveling State Road (S.R.) 61/U.S. 319 will encounter a temporary road 

closure of U.S. 319 (Old Crawfordville Highway) for traffic pattern evaluations beginning 

Wednesday, Jan. 4. Motorists will be directed to use the new S.R. 61 alignment.  Motorists are 

advised to plan accordingly as the closure will remain in effect for several weeks.    

 

All planned construction activities are weather dependent and may be delayed or rescheduled in 

the event of inclement weather.  Motorists are reminded to pay attention to the speed limit when 

traveling through the construction area, to watch for construction equipment entering and leaving 

the roadway, and to use caution when driving through the work zone. 

 

For additional project information and the latest traffic advisories, visit the Florida Department 

of Transportation District Three at www.nwflroads.com, follow us on Twitter @myfdot_nwfl or 

like us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/MYFDOTNWFL.  
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